City of Carmel-by-the-Sea

POST OFFICE BOX CC
CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA, CA 93921
(831) 620-2000

April 17, 2019

Ms. Debbie Hale

Executive Director

Transportation Agency for Monterey County
55 Plaza Circle, Suite B

Salinas, CA 93901

Subject: Request for Regional Surface Transportation Program Fair Share Allocation
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The City of Carmel-by-the-Sea requests to allocate its 2017 Regional Surface Transportation
Program (RSTIP) Fair Share of $42,875 to the Ocean Avenue Repaving segment of the
Citywide 2018 Paving Project. This project consists of the repaving of Ocean Avenue between
Monte Verde Street and Junipero Avenue. In addition to removing and repairing the failed
pavement, this project includes the installation of 26 ADA-compliant sidewalk ramps, curb and
sidewalk repair, drainage upgrades, and the restoration of striping and pavement markings.

We appreciate the consideration of this request by the TAMC Board of Directors. Should you
have any questions, please contact the City’s Public Works Director Robert Harary on
831.620.2021 or at rharary@ci.carmel.ca.us

Chip Rerig
City Administrator

cc: Robert Harary, Public Works Director




